
Level Creek PTA General Meeting

October 21, 2022 9:30 AM

18 in attendance

Welcome

Remarks from Mr. Skelton

It has been busy! Four new teachers have just joined Level Creek. In addition, there was a high

turnout for All Pro Dads and teacher-parent conferences as well.

Approval of the Minutes from Aug 19, 2022

Motion to approve by Melanie Hunsaker,  second made by Shaheda Zaman.

President Update

Fundraiser update: The PTA had set a goal to raise $30K but ended up raising $76,000!

The budget will be adjusted accordingly. Ten percent of the funds will be given back to

teachers via grants. We will be asking them to submit grant applications in the coming

weeks.

Future PTA General Meeting Dates

All are scheduled on Fridays at 9:30 a.m. in the cafeteria: 1/20, 3/10 and 5/12.

Membership Update

Shaheda Zaman will be taking over membership. Our goal is to have 300. Right now we’re at

295 members.

VP updates:

Vice President Rebecca Catterton

● Classroom Coordinators: Paw Parade banners were amazing! Thanks to classroom

coordinators for leading this. Next big task will be holiday parties in December.

● Earning for Learning: We’ve had checks come in from Amazon. As you shop, please

link to the Level Creek Amazon Smile account when shopping. The Car wash - a - is

another great way to earn for the school. They give back 10% for every car wash.

● Newsletter: No update.



● Reflections: Entries due Oct. 27.

● Square 1 Art: Packets are being sent home with students so be on the lookout. This

also serves as a fundraiser to fund the fifth grade wall. Deadline to order is Oct. 28.

● Talent Show: This takes place in the spring. This committee is looking for volunteers.

● Fundraiser: Done!

Vice President Lori Griffith

● 5th Grade: Each student received their class t-shirt. This committee would love any

fundraising ideas.

● All Pro Dads: They had their first event this morning and had a great turnout.

● Kindness: No update.

● Membership: No update.

● Teacher Liaison: No update.

● Yearbook: Anyone purchasing a yearbook can still get 10 percent off through the end of

October. For those who purchased as part of their membership,their account should

have the yearbook so they can go ahead and update/customize pages.

Vice President Bethany Russell

● Arts in Ed: This committee needs additional volunteers to help plan.

● Faculty & Staff: Melanie and Tracy organized early release meals for teachers this week.

If you are a baker, go to the FB page and sign up! This committee also sets up treat carts

and room service around testing and during other times of the year.

● Environmental: No update.

● School Supply Box: No update.

● Spirit Wear: Winter spirit wear designs coming soon.

● Winter Carnival: This is a fundraiser this committee still needs volunteers. Last year it

was in April.

Vice President Laura Rosales

● Heritage Night: They are working on dates for March.

● Media Center: Volunteers are always needed.

● Multicultural: They received over 250 pieces of art for the Diwali celebration and will be

displayed outside the cafeteria. Winners will be chosen next week.

● Science Fair: No update.

● Special Events: Party on the Playground was a success. This committee is looking for

additional volunteers.

● Digital Liaison: Level Creek hosted a digital literacy event and is planning to host a

second one on Nov. 3 via Zoom. More information to come via eBlast. In addition, Fritzi

is continuing to update the website as needed.



Other updates

● Level Creek Counselors have put together some materials that explain their services for

students. That will be shared soon.

Know what is going on!

- Website: www.levelcreekpta.org

- Level Creek PTA Facebook Group https://www.facebook.com/groups/levelcreekpta/

- Instagram https://www.instagram.com/levelcreekpta/

Meeting Adjourned
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